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DEPARTMENT OF FINANCE
William Peduto, Mayor  	                     Doug Anderson, Director of Finance, Treasurer




October 19, 2020


Dear President and Members of Council:

This letter is to request approval for an amending resolution authorizing the Mayor and the Director of the Department of Finance to exercise an option year on a contract with City Source Associates to provide the Finance Department with grounds keeping and land maintenance services.  This service will allow us to respond to the routine and emergency maintenance needs of the three taxing bodies owned properties.  These services will be for Nine Hundred Fifty Thousand Dollars ($950,000.00) over three years.

Your favorable consideration is appreciated.

Sincerely,



Doug Anderson	
Director of Finance/Treasurer
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